From: stephen hopkins
Sent: 13 July 2013 22:26
To: Graham Wyatt
Subject: 13/00781/F Bishop Blaize
Dear Mr Wyatt
                  A barn (barley store) is an agricultural building. This bottle store forms part of the licensed premises known as The Bishop Blaize. 
As it has been used to retail wood stoves, have business rates been paid?
 There is an abundance of holiday lets in the area.
 There are a number of people living close to this site whose properties would increase, in value, if The Bishop Blaize is permanently closed. But they have demonstrated that they will forego this wind-fall for the greater advantage to the community by opposing the numerous applications and restoring this Community Asset.
          Developers observe the lax attitude of Cherwell to this case and buy with confidence as in The North Arms at Wroxton and the Bell at Hook Norton.
Perhaps it is time for Cherwell's Planners to heed the words of today's teenagers and "grow a pair".
 

Please refuse this application.
 

Stephen Hopkins
Austin Grounds
Sibford Ferris
Banbury
OX15 5QR
